
Dear Eagle Nation, May 6, 2024

We are thrilled to announce the newest addition to our Eagle Point family! Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Dave
Ehrhardt, who will be stepping into the role of Athletic Director at Eagle Point High School.

Dave has a wealth of experience in athletic administration. He has served as the Assistant
Principal, Athletic Director, and Activities Director at Phoenix High School since 2017. Before
that, he held a similar role at South Umpqua High School in Myrtle Creek. This experience
equips Dave with valuable insights and expertise to lead our athletic programs to new
heights.

As one of only eleven Certified Master Athletic Administrators (CMAA) in the state of
Oregon, Dave brings a high level of professionalism and dedication to his role. He has been
actively involved in various Oregon School Activities Association (OSAA) committees,
including the budget and fee review committees for officials, showcasing his commitment to
serving the broader athletic community.

Dave has been honored with prestigious awards, such as the Oregon Athletic Directors' Association Leadership Award in 2022
and the OSAA Partnership Award in 2021, underscoring his outstanding contributions to the field of athletic administration.

With twelve years of experience as a high school basketball coach, including six years as the head girls' basketball coach at Rogue
River High School, Dave understands the transformative power of sports in shaping student-athletes' lives.

Dave is happily married to his wife, Heidi, who serves as an educational assistant in the Phoenix-Talent School District. They are
proud parents to two accomplished children, Alli and Jordan, who have excelled as college athletes. This family's deep
connection to athletics speaks volumes about Dave's passion for sports and its positive impact on young lives.

Dave is excited to become part of the Eagle Nation team and collaborate with students, coaches, activities advisors, and the
community to enhance our athletic programs. He is committed to fostering partnerships with youth programs in White City,
Shady Cove, and Eagle Point, ensuring that the Eagle Way is shared and celebrated by all.

Please join me in welcoming Dave Ehrhardt to Eagle Point High School and School District. Let's support Dave as he leads our
athletic and activities department with dedication, enthusiasm, and a commitment to excellence.

Warm regards,

Heather Marinucci

Heather Marinucci
Principal


